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          Date:31/07/2020 

      Circular No. ACAD/2020-21/35 

 

 

Dear students.... 

There will be a holiday on 1st and 3rd August'20 on account of Bakri Eid and Raksha 

Bandhan. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Snehal Atul Nikumbh 

Principal 

KCT’s Krishna School, Karad 

 


